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rrom: Wendy Nolin <wendanolin@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 5:49 PM

To: Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; Helene Hagan; John Augustine; Randy; Scott
Hazelton; Skippy; Wendy

Subject: Chapel Committee Meeting 5/3/18

Crowther Chapel Committee Meeting, May 3, 2018

At 4:00 PM, Scott Haselton, Helene Hagan, John Augustine, Skip and Wendy Nolin gathered at Dexter’s Inn to discuss
the up coming season of the opening of the Crowther Chapel.

Scott said the he would have Craig Henio join the committee and report to him when needed.

Scott suggested that Craig go to the chapel to see what needs to be done to the threshold. It is too wet to go now but in a

few weeks it should be much drier. Also the stone wall builder is to put some hard pack down at the entrance from
Stagecoach Road so that it will be possible to drive up to the chapel.

The Brass Gate will be replaced when it dries out.

Josh Trow is willing to continue to get the lighting up and running again this season.

Scott is looking into solar lighting. He will have his representative check what might be needed IF possible at the Chapel.
We discussed docents for this season. As of now, Skip will do September. We will need a docent for June, July, and
August.

We will talk to Debbie Grant and Susan Swan.

There are a few keys to the Chapel, one at Dexter’s Inn, one with Skip Nolin, and one at the Town Office. Scott thinks
that he also has a key.

We voted on committee members:

Wendy & Skip for 2 year position. Helen made the motion and Scott seconded it. Helene and Debbie for a 3 year
position. Wendy made the motion and John seconded it. All of these votes were unanimous.

The next meeting will be on MONDAY June 4™ at 4:00.

Meeting adjourned at 4:37PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Wendy Nolin, Secretary



